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Dear supplier,
 
The maritime industry is currently undergoing a significant shift towards the standardisation of procurement processes. To support this transition, we will soon be adopting the OMDS (One Maritime Data Standard) and the 2BA product database.

We see strong collaboration emerging across the supply chain, and suppliers who join this initiative increasingly enjoy a clear advantage with buyers in the maritime sector.

As a supplier of essential parts, products, and consumables to companies in the maritime industry, you know the time, effort, and costs involved in processing orders. By joining the OMDS portal, shipyards, shipping companies, and other purchasing parties can work with a single, uniform data standard, leading to more efficient processes, reduced errors, and lower costs.

Unfortunately, we don’t yet see your organisation among the 1,400+ suppliers already participating. We would therefore like to invite you to join this digital transition. Join the OMDS initiative and the 2BA portal to become part of the future of the maritime industry. 

You can view all the benefits at www.omds.nl or, better still, contact: 

2BA Bestandsbeheer Artikelen B.V.
Contact person:	Klaas Koetje
Marketing & Quality
Phone no.: 		+31 (0)6 – 25 20 43 66
Email: 			kko@2ba.nl or info@omds.nl 
 
We look forward to hearing from you 
so that we can work together even more efficiently in the future.

Kind regards,
[COMPANY NAME]
[CONTACT PERSON]
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